Steven Seee

From: Kathy Goulding <kcgoulding@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 3:45 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Naturopathic medicine study commission support

Dear Study Commission Members,

| am writing to ask for your support of passing this bill to improve patients’ accessibility to medical care from licensed
Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very important to me. | have been seeing a Naturopathic Physician for
over two years and have had good results in improving my overall health without relying on prescription medication
which is important to me. My doctor has worked in conjunction with my General Practitioner every step of the way to
ensure that | am receiving the best care possible. Unfortunately not everyone can absorb the out of pocket expense
associated with this type of care. Having this covered under health care insurance would provide everyone this
opportunity.

I ask that you support this bill. Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Kathleen Goulding

375 Beacon Dr.

North Kingstown, Rl 02852

Sent from my iPad



